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2730 EASTJEFFERSON A VENUE - DETROIT, AllCH. 43207 - TELEPHONE (313) 259-3050

December 3,1981

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Gentlemen:

This is a response to your letter dated 12 November 1981. In regards
to the areas of non-compliance as stated, I am pleased to say that we
are in 100% compliance as of this date.

a. The minutes of the Isotope Committee have been brought up to
date as explained to Mr. R. E. Burgin during his visit.

b. Linearity checks on the Dose Calibrator are being conducted
daily and documented when used.

Molybdenum 99 checks are being conducted daily and documentedc.
when used.

I assure the Commission that there will be closer supervision both by
myself and our Health Physicist in these areas, and total compliance
will be maintained.

Sincerely yours,

Steven A. L n, R. T., C.N.M.T.
Director, Radiology Services
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